
INCOMING EMAIL

From: R.Steel 
To: Planning.Admin 
Date: 02/09/2020 13:45:02
Subject: FW: Reference No V/2020/0184 - Pl app for up to 300 dwellings off Ashfield Road W

Comments from Bolsover. Please upload to web. 

From: Adele Rhodes <Adele.Rhodes@bolsover.gov.uk> 
Sent: 02 September 2020 13:44
To: R.Steel <R.Steel@ashfield.gov.uk>
Subject: Reference No V/2020/0184 - Pl app for up to 300 dwellings off Ashfield Road W

Good afternoon Robbie,

Thank you again for the extension of time in relation to  our comments on this.
I have now had a response from Highways at DCC, and after looking at the Transport Assessment they don’t have any comments.
Therefore  I writing to confirm  we don’t wish to make any comments on the application as a neighbouring authority.

Kind Regards
Adele

Adele Rhodes
Principal Planner
Planning Policy
Bolsover District Council
The Arc
Clowne
S43 4JY
Phone 01246 242286
Website:www.bolsover.gov.uk
The contents of this e-mail represent my professional views and do not necessarily represent the views of the Local Planning Authority unless this is specifically stated in the e-mail.

Disclaimer

This email is confidential, may be legally privileged and contain personal views that are not the views of Bolsover District Council.
It is intended solely for the addressee.  If this email was sent in error please notify the sender, delete the email and do not disclos
This message and attached files have been virus scanned.  Attachments are opened at your own risk.
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